## THE WILLIAM LOWELL PUTNAM MATHEMATICAL COMPETITION



University of Santa Clara

Santa Clara, California 95053

Telephone: (408) 984-4526

April 2, 1980

Dear Colleague:

As MAA Section Secretary you are sent the enclosed information in case your Section wishes to honor students at institutions in your Section who performed ably on the 40th Annual William Lowell Putnam Competition.

In case you are no longer Secretary for your Section, I would appreciate your forwarding this to your successor.

Sincerely,

G. L. Alexanderson Associate Director

GLA:yp Enclosure